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ARb ANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
FIRST NATIONAL BUILDING /P.O. box 551/LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203/(501) 371-4422

December 21, 1981

WILLIAM CAVANAUGH,111
Senior Vice President

Energy Supply

DCAN128111

Mr. Mark Greenberg
Division of Human Factors Safety
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
NUREG-0801: Control Room Design Review
Request for Extension to Comment Period.
(File: 1510, 2-1510)

Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is to request a 60-day extension of the
comment period on NUREG-0801 beyond the current December 28, 1981,
deadline. This would enable our staff to finalize a more meaningful
technical assessment for consideration in establishing the basis for
working with the NRR on the control room design review issue.
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